
 

Welcome to Fourth Grade! 
Crane’s Catch 

Click on the images for links to more information. 

Curriculum notes: 
 

Reader’s & Writer’s 
Workshops​ will be the 
base of our ELA block. 
 
Bridges Math​ with 
continue to build math 
skills and math thinking. 

MATH SKILLS practice is 
available via Dreambox. 

  
Log in with your student 

account. 
 

 

Learn about all sorts of 
topics, play games,  

make your own  
BrainPOP movies!  

(check out BrainPOP jr. too!) 
Log in with Google acct​.

 

READ! 
 

Enter your reading 
minutes here. 

 

 
 

Science 
 

 
Click for link to student 

access.  
 
 

Social Studies 
 

We will be studying 
California history and 
geography all year.  The 
students will be doing 
research on specific 
topics under one or more 
of the categories: Native 
Californians, explorers, 
missions, gold rush, 
ranchos, presidios, 
pueblos, and regions. 
Homework may include 
writing about these topics 
in the California Journal. 

  
 

 

CLICK on the Keyboard 
picture to find the link for 

keyboarding practice. 

 

https://readingandwritingproject.org/about
https://readingandwritingproject.org/about
https://www.mathlearningcenter.org/families/bridges2
https://play.dreambox.com/login/s6em/6dtc?vcl=1
https://www.brainpop.com/
https://forms.gle/j6Ce6rswES1NvAqk8
https://carolinascienceonline.com/#/login/student
https://program.kwtears.com/#/login

